


Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes
October 01, 2024

Roster: Selectmen: Raymond Poulin, Janet White, David Veilleux
Town Manager: Stacie Rundlett, Lori Alyea, Garrett Oswald, James Reinhard, Lynn and David Cary, Kendall Knowles

1.   Janet called the meeting to order at 6:30pm
2.   The Board reviewed the minutes from the previous meeting. Dave motioned to accept the minutes as written, Ray 2nd and all were in favor.
3.   Old Business-There was a brief discussion regarding road speed limit sign.  Janet would follow up with sign companies and the cost of them might need to be a separate line item on the 2025 budget.  No decisions were made.
4.   Items by the Public- There was a discussion regarding the Comprehensive Plan.
5.   Department Heads- 
6.   Items by the Town Manager
a. The Board reviewed and signed the payroll and A/P warrants.
b. The Board reviewed and signed the Treasurer’s Report for August.
7.   Items by the Board of Selectmen
Raymond inquired with Janet how the site visit she made with Audra to Mark Smith’s house went? She stated it went well.  Audra offered Mark her suggestions as to what would need to be done to have the 2nd building go from a dwelling to a garage/storage. Janet stated that the assessor would do a site visit again next year to see any progress before taxes are committed.  The turn a round and easement for Gilman Pond Road were briefly discussed.  The easement is not quite ready.

	
The meeting adjourned at 7:07pm
These minutes were approved by the Board at the October 21st meeting. smr




